


In nursery we will celebrate everything mathematical on Tuesday 13th October 2015 as part of all Ireland Maths week.

We would like you to participate too with your child. …….so you have homework!

Help your child look at their environment both indoors and outside. What can you see with your Maths eyes? Maths is all around us- in the shape of buildings, car registrations, prices on a menu or a receipt, a recipe, a clock……I could go on and on.

I would like you to capture with your child something with your maths eyes in a photograph and bring it to nursery on Tuesday13th  October. Talk to your child about the mathematics you have captured in the photo  and I   can help them  share their experience at circle talk time.

We can’t wait to see what wonderful things you will discover with your math’s eyes!
Good luck hunting!!

Mrs Mc Allister

Principal
